
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have had a busy week in school and the children have produced 
some great work, you can see examples of this on our Twitter page, 
please sign up to follow us, we don’t have many followers at the                   
moment! 
Have a good weekend and fingers crossed for no rain! 

Best wishes 

 
 

 

Principal  

 
 

Newsletter No.16   

Reception Admissions  
There are still a few days to apply for a Reception place; the deadline to 
apply for places in September 2023 is January 15th. Applications must 
be made directly to the Local Authority.  
 
After School Clubs 
Our Spring After School Club programme will be starting 
next week. We do have a few spaces left in some of our 
clubs, including the Mindfulness Club and Parachute 
Games.  
 
Food Bank  
We can now issue food bank vouchers through school, these are from 
the Black Country Food Bank. Please contact Mrs Hartland via the 
school office for further information.  
 
End of the Day Procedures 
The teachers have reminded the children that once they are dismissed 
at the end of the school day  they should only walk on the school path. 
The grassed area outside the school offices is currently waterlogged and 
very muddy, please remind your children to stay on the path, thank you.  
 
School Website 
We have been working hard with our website provider, updating our 
school website. It will be launching shortly and I hope that you like it as 
much as we do.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

97% 95% 96% 

95% 93% 95% 93% 

12th January Y5 Swimming begins 

19th January Chinese New Year Theme 
lunch 

27th January Y2 Class Worship 

7th February Safer Internet Day 

17th February Y1 Class Worship 
School closes for Half Term 

27th February School re-opens 

17th March Y3 Class Worship 

31st March Easter Celebration-KS2 
School closes for Easter 
holidays 

17th April School re-opens for Summer 
Term 

28th April  Y5 Class Worship 

1st May Early Bank Holiday– School 
closed 

8th May KS2 SATs week 

15th May  KS1 Assessment Window 

16th May Whole School Photographs 

26th May Y4 Class Worship 
School closes for Half-Term 

12th June School re-opens 

20th June Sports Day 

7th July  Reception Class Worship 

25th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Nazret Haile Millie-Rose Lockwood 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 3 Year 3 

Principal Awards 

YR Skyla Reeves 

Y1 Lincoln Jibunoh-Gini 

Y2 Phoebe Partridge 

Y3 Lily Marsh 

Y4 Jessica Fieldhouse–Coates 

Y5 Mia Brampton 

Y6 Gabriele Bijeviciute 


